
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Vicki Tracey <victracey@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, August 18, 2016 5:00 PM 
Council Clerk - Testimony 
council meeting 

I am requesting the opportunity to speak to the council regarding the feeding of squirrels in Portland. My neighborhood in particular is 
overrun by squirrels, and now has a rat problem because of the feeding of these animals on a daily basis by a neighbor. No amount of 
pleading, explanations, etc. has altered his behavior. 

I have spoken with Chris at Vector Control and he has informed me that we have no ordinance in town regarding the feeding of 
animals. I would like to discuss the possibility of an ordinance at the September 28th meeting . 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Vicki Tracey 
2305 SE 47th Ave 
Portland, OR 97215 
732-233-0637 
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Request of Vicki Tracey to address Council regarding the feeding of 
squirrels in Portland (Communication) 

SEP 2 8 2016 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
Filed SEP 2 0 2016 AS FOLLOWS: 

MARY HULL CABALLERO YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 
Deputy 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


